RBCSM 
HEAD OFFICE 

Ref. no: RBCSM-24-1022.                                                                        Date : - 08-10-2024

                                                                     Notice


Dear All RBCSM Family,

Please be informed that our office will remain closed from "9th October 2024 to 16th October 2024" in celebration of Durga Puja. Regular operations will resume on 17th October 2024.

              If you require any certificate related services, we kindly request that you submit your requests by October 13th and 14th to ensure timely processing and better service.


Wishing you a joyous Durga Puja!

Best regards,
RBCSM 
Date 08/10/2024
